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Tamworth Borough Council is carrying out a review of the polling districts and polling places in the borough. This is required under section 18C of the Representation of the People Act 1983. 

Details of the proposed polling arrangements can be viewed on our website at: www.tamworth.gov.uk

The consultation period commences on Monday 9 September 2024 and concludes on Monday 14 October 2024. 

Comments and suggestions on the proposed polling arrangements, including proposed polling stations can be made to Bernie Flanagan, Electoral Services Manager. 

All submissions must be received by Monday 14 October 2024. In accordance with the Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places (Parliamentary Elections) Regulations 2006, any correspondence will be published on our website. 

We welcome views on any aspects of polling districts, polling places or polling stations currently used and invite any interested body, political group or registered elector within Tamworth to take part. 

You can partake in the consultation in any of the following ways:
· Using our online submission form  
· Emailing us at PDReviewSubmission@tamworth.gov.uk
· Writing to us at: 		Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places
Electoral Services Office
Tamworth Borough Council 
Marmion House
Lichfield Street 
Tamworth
B79 7BZ

The final scheme for polling arrangements will be adopted by the Chief Executive, in accordance with the Council’s constitution. 

Following the conclusion of the review representations can be made for a period of six weeks from the publication date of the finalised scheme to the Electoral Commission. 

If you would like further information, please contact the Electoral Services Office on 01827 214155 or email PDReviewSubmission@tamworth.gov.uk 
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